
Subject: FW: Response to letter from Ms. Ella Eisler re trees .
Date: Wed, 10 Jul 2002 16:38:58 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Ernie Crist  
> Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2002 4:37 PM
> To:   Nathalie Valdes
> Subject:      Response to letter from Ms. Ella Eisler re trees . 
> 
> Dear Ms. Eisler:
> 
> I have similar problems with our "Tree staff". Trees that are appear to be
> perfectly healthy,  even healthy looking Cedars such as on Harold Street
> for example are being cut down but trees that are clearly not suited to
> grow in our NS. environment including  Alder tees as appears to be the
> case in your neighborhood are being saved.   I am still trying to find the
> rationale for  staffs criteria. 
> 
> Notwithstanding, I have passed your letter on to staff for handling. I
> expect that they will be in touch with you for further clarification.
> Hopefully also, staff will be able to provide a practical solution to your
> problem.  
> 
> Thank you for bringing your concerns to my attention.
> 
> Yours truly,
> 
> Ernie Crist 
> 
> 
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